
Mayor,  

 

Thank you for your reply.  We appreciate your efforts and the efforts of those you are working 

with. 

 

Best regards,  

Margaret Drohan 

 

 
From: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> 

Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2020 12:35 PM 

To: margaret drohan <marggyd@msn.com> 

Cc: Manager's Department <manager@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: Re: Information  

  
Margaret, 

 

Thank you for your email. 

 

We are struggling with frustration about the information flow that you mention in your email.  We are in 

regular contact with the County and the State to try to obtain more current and relevant information. 

 

I can share the latest information the Village received yesterday, which is that there are 19 confirmed 

positive cases in Scarsdale.  We recognize that this information is limited and dated. 

 

Please know that the policies that have been put in place by the Governor are effective.  Please wash your 

hands and use hand sanitizer frequently, maintain social distancing and practice other recommendations 

put in place by the CDC and State and County Health Departments - the recommendations are effective at 

slowing the spread of the virus. 

 

The Village website is a good tool as well - as are the Village’s Twitter account, @ScarsdaleGov, and the 

information available on the Village website.  Please visit the NotifyMe segment of the Village website to 

receive updates from the Village. 

 

I hope you and your family are and remain well. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Marc 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Mar 21, 2020, at 11:46 AM, margaret drohan <marggyd@msn.com> wrote: 

 

 

CAUTION: External sender. 

Dear Mayor Samwick: 

 

Thank you for your letter of March 20th. 



 

I am writing because I am frustrated by the lack of information coming from Westchester County about 

the course of the virus here, and hope you might be able to move the County Executive to provide more 

information. I see the daily counts of coronavirus in Westchester, but I haven’t seen a breakdown of cases 

by municipality, nor any information on how many of the cases require hospitalization, where the deaths 

have occurred, how our hospitals are handling the present and anticipated load of cases.  Not knowing 

what is going on locally makes me anxious; what I know, I can deal with, what I don’t know I can only 

imagine.  I have called the NYS and Westchester coronavirus telephone numbers and checked their 

websites and have been unable to get anything other than the Westchester total number of cases.  If the 

information is there, I haven’t found it. 

 

I would be very grateful if you could do something to get this information reported on a regular basis. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Margaret Drohan 

Nelson Road 

 

 


